
  
        ​ 2018 Board Memo 
 
To​​:      Board of Trustees 
 
From​​: Karen Liebschwager, Activities Director 
 
CC​​:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal 
 
Date​​:   November 2018 
 
Re​​:      Athletic Director Report October 
 
Homedale Board of Trustees, 
 
Basketball: 
7th Girls:  Raymond Smith is on a roll with a 3-0 record so far.  There is 19 girls out for the 7th 
grade team.  The B team is 1-3 but are improving with each game, Wayne Joyner is doing a 
great job with these girls.  
 
8th:  Andrew Herres and Mike Frank are doing a great job with these girls.  There are 20 girls 
out so they have quite a few to players to work with.  The A team is 1-3 and the B Team is 0-3, 
but they have been improving.  
 
Wrestling:  Ryan Nash and Joe Egusquiza have about 25 kids out, which is a good number. 
They have had 2 meets so far and the boys have done really good, I would say we went more 
than 50/50 with each meet.  I don’t have all the statistics from Ryan yet on those meets.  
 
Academic Bowl:  They won their first meet on October 10th in Weiser just barley under the 
buzzer.  
 
  
Go Trojans 
 
 
 
 
   
 
  


